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Regarding the Proposed Development at Wisloe Greeen Cambridge.

I object to the development because, I am a senior citizen who has resided in the quiet
village of Cambridge for the last 34 years, and have serious concerns that if the
erection of a large amount of houses are built on the proposed site of Wisloe Green,
my quality of life will suffer for the following reasons.

The noise and pollution from an increased amount of traffic that will inevitably
happen with such a large number of people living in Wisloe Green will no doubt have
an effect on not only my health, but also other residents of the village.

There is also the fact that the current medical services which are in Dursley will not
be able to cope with an increase in their patient lists, it is already difficult to get
Doctors appointments, and there is no mention of a new surgery or other local
amenities in the proposed plan. Surely this would cause undue hardship for lots of
people.

A further concern is the fact that a large number of houses are currently being built in
Box Road Cam which is only just the other side of the M5, This matter coupled with
a further estate on the proposed site would mean that not only the Village of
Cambridge but also the adjacent Village of Slimbridge would lose their identities
become swallowed up and end up as part of Dursley. This would be a backward step
in the overall aspect of the well known Vale Of Berkeley which is renowned for its
rural landscape.

Finally is there any need for such a large number of houses? There are no
employment areas in the immediate district therefore, if the development takes place
there will be a vast increase in commuters travelling to either Gloucester or even
further to Bristol which brings its own problems for example prolonging the working
day.

Yours Sincerely

Stroud District Council
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